

April 26, 1981

Dear Fellow Cape Codders and Friends of PBA:

The big news in air transportation to Southeastern Massachusetts this year is the expansion of PBA, America's oldest commuter airline, to New Bedford, Nantucket, Martha's Vineyard, and New York. Highlights of this new service, reflected in the enclosed flight schedule, are as follows:

NEW BEDFORD - Four nonstop jet prop Bandeirante round trips daily to the Eastern Shuttle Terminal at New York's LaGuardia Airport, one-way \$54.00. Four round trips daily to Boston, one-way \$30.00, plus joint fares with all major carriers. Five daily nonstop flights to both Nantucket and Martha's Vineyard.

NANTUCKET - Four daily round trip flights to both New York, and Boston, fares \$79.00 and \$42.00 respectively. Additional flights during the summer plus 4 five nonstop flights daily to New Bedford, one-way \$25.00.

MARTHA'S VINEYARD - Four daily round trip flights to Boston, \$42.00. Three round trip connections via New Bedford to New York, \$74.00. Additional nonstop and connecting flights during the summer, plus five nonstop flights daily to New Bedford, one-way \$20.00.

HYANNIS - Starting May 15th, five daily nonstop round trips to New York's LaGuardia Airport - \$79.00 one-way.

In our traditional Hyannis-Boston and Provincetown-Boston routes we will continue to provide the same friendly, reliable service that has made us so many friends on the Cape in years past. We will connect in Boston through a newly renovated wing in the Eastern Air Lines' terminal building, providing particularly convenient connections to all Eastern Air Lines destinations.

PBA offers fully computerized reservations service, with virtually unlimited availability of seats even during the busy summer months. Our fares are the lowest available, and we wouldn't dream of charging a weekend surcharge. This summer we will serve New England with four 44-passenger Martin 404 aircraft, six 32-passenger DC-3's, three 18-passenger Bandeirantes, plus seven 9-passenger Cessna 402's to make certain our record of superior service is maintained during 1981. We will also have three 5-passenger Aztecs available for air taxi flights to off-line destinations.

Please take a moment to study the exciting new flight schedule effective today. Passengers traveling to the Cape and Islands or New Bedford this summer will find there is a better way... PBA. We look forward to having you on board.

Happy Flying!

PBA

John C. Van Arsdale, Jr. Chairman & Chief Executive Officer

E CU AM